
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

OPEN CALL FOR SUBMISSION 

 

to attend a semester course on "Transitional Justice: The role of the University in addressing the 

past" – for all interested 
 

Through this notice, the University of Prishtina "Hasan Prishtina" – Faculty of Law, the Royal 

Norwegian Embassy in Kosovo and Community Building Mitrovica (CBM) invites all interested to 

apply for attending the course "Transitional Justice: The role of the University in addressing the past".  

 

The purpose of this course is to build the competencies of participants in transitional justice processes, 

as a way to contribute towards peace building based on the values of human rights, cultural 

understanding, and community as a key factor for peace building. With the knowledge gained from 

this course, students in the future could be the promoter of the above values in their workplace and 

their professional careers.  

 

The expected outcome is that participants in this course:  

 

• Will gain deeper insight knowledge in understanding and argumentation of transitional justice, 

human rights, and peace-building processes;  

• Will be able to work on improving the understanding of the concept of transitional justice and 

respect for human rights with particular emphasis on the thematic issues of the Republic of 

Kosovo;  

• Will acquire knowledge and skills to participate actively and positively in the issues of 

transitional justice, human rights and peace-building processes;  

• Will gain deeper insight on the different cases of countries that have gone through the process 

of transitional justice, at regional and international level;  

• Will be competent to transfer knowledge and skills gained in their personal and professional 

environments. 

 

All participants,  that  fulfill their obligations for this course will be given a participation certificate 

issued by the University of Prishtina "Hasan Prishtina" in cooperation with the Royal Norwegian 

Embassy in Kosovo.  

 

Number of participants is limited to 25-30 students. Participants will be selected based on evidences 

submitted by the applicants. Attention will be given to accepting participants with proportional 

representation of both sexes, as well as members of different ethnic and religios communities.  

 

This activity was initiated and is being implemented by the University of Prishtina "Hasan Prishtina", 

Faculty of Law. The project is funded by the Royal Norwegian Embassy in Kosovo. CBM’s is a 

Kosovo NGO partner in cooperation with the University of Prishtina "Hasan Prishtina".  

 

The course will be conducted in Albanian and English.  

 

Deadline for application: Friday, February 10, 2017, 16:00.  

 

This course is free of charge.  

 

Please send your CV and a covering letter to the email address: drejtesiatranzicionale@uni-pr.edu, 

entitled “Transitional Justice: “The Role of the University in addressing issues of the past”.  

The selected candidates will be informed via email on  February 13, 2016. 
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